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MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 
 

BIOSOLIDS COMMITTEE MEETING 
 

 
 

 
To: Member Agencies and Other Interested Parties, Biosolids Committee Members 

 

 
Biosolids Committee Meeting 

Thursday, April 16, 2015 
10:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 

 
at 
 

Nursery Products Composting Facility 
Hinkley, California  

 
 (RSVP’s are requested by April 13, 2015) 

 
 
Please join us for the next SCAP Biosolids Committee meeting of the year, which consist of a tour of the Nursery 
Products Composting Facility near Hinkley, CA. 
 
The 80-acre composting facility is located 23 miles west of the City of Barstow, approximately 8 miles west of Hinkley, 
and approximately 12.3 miles east of Kramer Junction. The site is approximately one mile south of State Route 58 and 
one mile west of Helendale Road. The Composting Facility is  located on land owned by Nursery Products, LLC, near the 
abandoned Hawes Airport. Current elevations on the property range from about 2310 to 2330 feet above mean sea level. 
 
The Composting Facility provides local, cost-efficient biosolids and green material composting capacity for San 
Bernardino County and the Inland Empire that complies with applicable Federal, State and local requirements for safely 
handling these materials to generate Class A compost.  The Composting Facility was designed to receive an average daily  
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total of 1,100 wet tons of biosolids and green material (approximately 400,000 wet tons per year (tpy). Clean soil or other 
inert materials (i.e. sand, gypsum, sawdust) is used as a bulking agent or amendment as needed.  
All attendees are to meet at Starbucks located at 2835 Lenwood Road, Barstow, CA 92311, at 10:00 a.m. on April 16, 
2015.  Jeff Meberg, President of Nursery Products, will escort attendees to the facility.  In addition, attendees are 
responsible to bring their personal protective equipment such as a hard hat, closed toe shoes, and safety vest and 
eyeglasses. 
 
If you are planning to attend, please be sure and RSVP to pmerriam@scap1.org at the SCAP office by close of business 
on April 13th.  


